
 
EPA Seeks Comments on  

Draft Reissuance of Land Ban Exemption  
Romulus, Michigan  

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), Region 5, 77 West Jackson Boulevard, 
Chicago, Illinois 60604, is accepting comments on its proposed reissuance of a land ban 
exemption for Class I Hazardous fluid injection wells for Republic Industrial & Energy Solutions 
LLC (RIES) located at 28470 Citrin Drive, Romulus, Wayne County, Michigan. Two wells are 
currently used to inject hazardous wastewater received at the RIES facility. RIES provided a 
petition requesting to reissue its land ban exemption for these two wells. 

EPA plans a public hearing: 

Romulus Athletic Center 
35766 Northline Road  

Romulus, Michigan 
NOVEMBER 5, 2025 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

During the hearing, you may comment orally on the draft exemption reissuance for the 
record.  All who wish to comment orally will be invited to do so, with the per-person time 
allotment dependent on the number of people who wish to comment. 

 
You may submit written comments about EPA’s draft exemption reissuance on or before 
November 6, 2025 by 11:59 PM Eastern Time to Docket No. EPA-R05-OW-2025-1775 at 
https://www.regulations.gov/docket/EPA-R05-OW-2025-1775. If you are unable to submit 
electronically via the docket or would like additional information including that maintained in 
the administrative record, please call Colin Murphy at (312) 886-6941. You may review the draft 
exemption reissuance at https://www.epa.gov/node/88753#public-notices. 
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